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Vikki Cryan

From: Susan Sinclair
Sent: Monday 8 April 2024 09:41
To: Vikki Cryan; Eimear O Sullivan
Subject: FW: Response to Correspondence (Item 81893)
Attachments: Item 81893 Letter to NTA.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Ladies 
 
Response from NTA re 81893 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sue 
 

From: oireachtasliaison <oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie>  
Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2024 10:34 AM 
To: Susan Sinclair <ssinclair@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Response to Correspondence (Item 81893) 
 

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
Dear Ms Sinclair, 

 
We refer to your correspondence dated 6th March 2024 regarding the motion (item 81893) that was adopted by the 
Elected Members at the recent Committee meeting of the Rathfarnham / Templeogue / Firhouse / Bohernabreena 
Area Committee. I have attached a copy of your correspondence for ease of reference. 
 
The BusConnects Dublin area Network redesign was finalised following three rounds of public consultations which 
culminated in over 72,000 submissions being received. More information regarding BusConnects can be found at 
the link below.  In Firhouse, new route F1 is planned to use a more direct alignment than current route 49, along the 
full length of Ballycullen Drive. Firhouse Village Centre is now served by new route S6 at a higher frequency than 
former route 75. We consider that this gives a better overall service in the area, balancing frequency, directness and 
accessibility. 

 
We trust this clarifies the current situation and that the above information is of assistance. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Richard Kelly 
NTA Oireachtas Liaison 
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Tá eolas sa teachtaireacht leictreonach seo a d'fhéadfadh bheith príobháideach nó faoi rún agus b'fhéidir go mbeadh 
ábhar rúnda nó pribhléideach ann. Is le h-aghaidh an duine/na ndaoine nó le h-aghaidh an aonáin atá ainmnithe 
thuas agus le haghaidh an duine/na ndaoine sin amháin atá an t-eolas. Tá cosc ar rochtain don teachtaireacht 
leictreonach seo do aon duine eile. Murab ionann tusa agus an té a bhfuil an teachtaireacht ceaptha dó bíodh a fhios 
agat nach gceadaítear nochtadh, cóipeáil, scaipeadh nó úsáid an eolais agus/nó an chomhaid seo agus b'fhéidir 
d'fhéadfadh bheith mídhleathach.  

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. 
Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it is prohibited and may be unlawful. The NTA 
processes personal data provided to it in accordance with its privacy notice, available at 
https://www.nationaltransport.ie/privacy-statement/  


